
 

 

Almutis Raila 
Lithuanian Horse Breeders Association 
Zirgyno g.3, 
Bendoriai 14196, 
Vilniaus Raj. 
Lithuania 
 
20 December 2018 
 
 
Dear Almutis, 

I refer to the application for membership of the WBFSH for the Lithuanian Horse Breeders 

Association. As you are aware your application was presented to Federation Board at the 

Joint Meeting on 11th November 2017 in Billund, Denmark where the Board decided to 

grant Member status.  

I am pleased to inform you that this decision was ratified at the General Assembly on 30th of 

November 2018 in Budapest, Hungary. 

As members, Lithuanian Horse Breeders Association will be required to complete the 
following steps:  
 

 Provide the WBFSH Development Department with an update on LHBA membership 
levels for 2018.  

 Pay membership fees in a timely fashion.  
 
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact my colleague Louise Hobbs at 

+353 45854546 or. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
__________________ 
 
Alison Corbally  
Development Department WBFSH 
CC Karina Christiansen, Secretary WBFSH 
 

 
 


